
 
 

Plastifoam’s EPS Division and Main Office are relocating to Merrimack on Monday, April 23 
No shipments or deliveries April 18, 19 & 20. 

 
EPS Division & Main Office - 59 DW Highway, Merrimack, NH 03054 603-641-9814 

 

Take Exit 10 on the FE Everett Turnpike, turn east onto Industrial Drive and follow signs to US-3 
South/DW Highway. Entrance to our building is 1.5 miles on the left. Look for the large Nashua 
sign on the road. 
 

At bottom of hill, Plastifoam's entrance for shipping, sales, and office will be on the left side of the 
building. 
 

New docks will be installed ASAP, but current shipping/receiving will be around the left hand side 
of the building. All drivers please use Plastifoam’s entrance for shipping & receiving instructions. 

 

 

Plastifoam’s Dock                        Plastifoam’s Entrance 


